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Explains how skin reflects and reacts to our entire being - physical,
intellectual, emotional, and spiritual. This book outlines a series of
viable lifestyle changes and holistic treatments that can dramatically
improve appearance in a single month and help to achieve lasting,
authentic beauty.

Anti-aging Therapy
Expensive modern skin treatments and cosmetics are accompanied by
slick marketing campaigns that equate them with glamour, happiness and
health. But how healthy are they? What do they contain and what are
they really doing to your skin? Your skin rapidly absorbs chemicals
and passes them into your bloodstream, so why would you put anything
on your skin that you wouldn't be prepared to eat? Feeding Your Skin
is full of easy and delicious recipes for natural beauty treatments
that you can make from everyday ingredients: from cleansers, toners,
moisturisers, exfoliants, masks and lip balms, through to nail
treatments, shampoos, sunscreens and even deodorants. In fact,
everything you need to keep your face and body beautiful and healthy.

Feeding Your Skin
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Lin shares the food-based health principles he has developed over the
course of his dental career. He lays out a dietary program that not
only prevents both dental fillings and cholesterol medications but
gives readers the resources to raise kids who develop naturally
straight teeth. Lin provides the science behind his program, shares
real-world applications, and arms the reader with a 40-day meal plan
to implement the techniques into your everyday life. -- adapted from
jacket

Ani's Raw Food Essentials
Take your beauty regimen out of the drugstore and into your own hands
Homemade Beautyis a unique collection of 150 all-natural skin, hair,
and body care recipes that are inexpensive, toxin-free, and easy to
make yourself. From making blueberries into a lush, detoxifying mask
to turning fresh lemongrass into a nontoxic bug repellent, Homemade
Beautyoffers recipes from organic beauty products that avoid the
chemicals used in commercial cosmetics - and cost less to create than
commercially available organic beauty products. Recipes like Almond
Rose Body Lotion, Coconut Lavender Shampoo, and Brown Sugar Vanilla
Scrub will enchant you with heady scents - and thrill you when you
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realize these pampering products take only five minutes to make, and
most require five ingredients or less!

The Power Source
Inspiration and tips for experimenting with makeup using varied color
palettes, concepts, and techniques. Includes blank face charts to
color.

Fresh & Pure: Organically Crafted Beauty Balms & Cleansers
(Pretty Zen)
The bohemian disruption has arrived. Microdosing psychedelics has
become the new business learning tool, spiritual ceremonies and ideas
festivals are now coveted pastimes, and Burning Man is already a
bigger cultural touchstone than Woodstock. Written by boho-from-birth
Julia Chaplin, The Boho Manifesto is here to illuminate the
revolution. This finely detailed and richly illustrated handbook is
the essential guide to what lies beyond the experience of everyday
conformity. You’ll learn how to quit the gym and go dancing instead
and how to become a sex-positive tantric unicorn. And, should you be
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ready, there’s advice on how to leave your cubicle behind and embrace
the life of a nomadic entrepreneur—or at least a nomad.

Skincare: The ultimate no-nonsense guide
"Get the clear skin you've always wanted with simple changes to your
diet and lifestyle. Many people suffer from skin conditions - acne,
rosacea, eczema, psoriasis, and others - and seek conventional medical
help but do not get the results they hope for. Other people end up
worse than when they started, especially after being prescribed
antibiotic after antibiotic. And then there are those who don't
realize how good their skin can be until they adopt a cleaner,
healthier lifestyle. In Clean Skin from Within, Dr. Trevor Cates,
former Spa Doctor for the Waldorf Astoria Park City, presents her
tried-and-trusted two-step, two-week plan to help patients improve
their complexion and overall wellbeing. Dr. Cates' two steps involve
making simple biological (internal) changes and environmental
(external) changes that relate to diet and lifestyle. The result is
the best, cleanest skin you've ever had! This book includes recipes
for both internal ways to improve your health - by way of nourishing
recipes like bone broths, antioxidant-rich salads, and quick smoothies
- and external means - through DIY recipes for cleansers, toners,
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scrubs and masks. No dermatologists or medications required. Just
natural, clean methods to get the skin you've always dreamed of!"--

Vegan Style
The founder of L.A.'s hottest wellness boutique, Amanda Chantal Bacon
offers the ultimate resource for foodies looking to restore their
health the natural way, using functional foods to create seriously
healing drinks, snacks, and sweet treats. Since Amanda Chantal Bacon
founded Moon Juice in 2011, it has evolved into one of the nation's
fastest growing wellness brands, and in The Moon Juice Cookbook, she
artfully distills her powerful approach to healthy living, sharing
over 75 recipes for the brand's most popular healing beverages and
provisions. Amanda's recipes harness the healing properties of
adaptogenic herbs, raw foods, and alkalizing ingredients to create
potent drinks, snacks, and sweets that deliver a multitude of
benefits, including sparked libido, glowing skin, and boosted
immunity. She begins by guiding readers through the fundamentals of
the Moon Juice kitchen, teaching them how to stock the larder with
milks, juices, cultured foods, and "unbakery" doughs and crèmes--all
of which can be mixed and matched to create nutritionally turbocharged meals with minimal effort--and the essential time- and moneyPage 6/34
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saving strategies they'll need to make their new kitchen practices
stick. With recipes for healthful, delectable indulgences like
Strawberry Rose Geranium Bars, Hot Sex Milk, Savory Tart with Cheese
and Tomato Filling, Pulp Brownies with Salted Caramel Sauce, Yam
Julius Milk, and Chocolate Chaga Donuts, The Moon Juice Cookbook is
the stylish yet pragmatic roadmap readers need to achieve optimal
wellness in a natural and delicious way.

Whole Beauty
The perfect gift book from Paris’s iconic apothecary L’Officine
Universelle Buly captures the elegance and sophistication of the
Parisian beauty standard in a beautifully illustrated and detailed
guide—with easy-to-follow recipes—to retaining and enhancing natural
beauty. “Nothing is simpler, more enjoyable, more self-evident, or
more efficient than taking good, natural care of yourself.” This is
the philosophy of L’Officine Universelle Buly, a reincarnation of the
legendary Parisian beauty emporium established in 1803. Since then, it
has brought natural skin and body care to seven cities across the
world, offering clays, oils, plant-based powders, and other gifts from
nature collected by Victoire de Taillac and Ramdane Touhami over the
course of their international travels. An Atlas of Natural Beauty is
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the result of their research and passion: an encyclopedic guide to
simple recipes and protocols that will help anyone retain and enhance
their natural beauty. This exquisitely designed book allows you to
sample Buly’s unique aesthetic heritage as a French apothecary, as
well as discover the modern uses, properties, and home beauty recipes
for more than eighty exotic and diverse range of seeds, flowers, oils,
trees, fruits, and herbs. From apricot and avocado to argan oil,
jasmine, and jojoba, each ingredient is accompanied by a gorgeous
illustration, its providence, its primary use, and recipes for how to
use it as a beauty solution now. These ingredients are easy to find,
and the recipes are easy to replicate, whether it’s making a simple
oat bath to smooth skin, a sake lotion for your scalp, or a lemon
“shine water” to brighten blonde hair. An Atlas of Natural Beauty is
the perfect gift for newcomers and obsessives alike, empowering us all
to take care of ourselves and feel confident in our skin.

The Missing Element
Everyone longs to be understood in their essence. In "The Missing
Element", author Debra Silverman describes human nature in a
compassionate and succinct way, and offers ways for us to get to know
ourselves in depth with the wisdom of archetypes. The information in
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this book stands on the shoulders of our elders, who understood the
four directions, the four elements, the four noble truths. Whatever
pain you experience is specific to your personality type, based on the
four elements. The 'missing element' is twofold: it refers to the
Observer inside you – the part of you that can stand outside of
judgment and see yourself with a more wise and compassionate approach
– much like our elders did. And it also refers to the elements that
make up your personality and more specifically, to the element which
is your weakest. Your issues will repeat themselves again and again
until you can see yourself and others from the compassionate vantage
point that unites all of us. You will understand that your life and
all its stories were designed by your soul to get your attention right
now. It is inviting you to seek the wisdom of the ages to help you
grow that’s why you found this book at this moment in time!

The Interpretation of Cultures
Calling all compassionate consumers—now you can become completely
cruelty-free with this inspirational guide to vegan products, brands,
and materials to help you look good and live kindly. Going vegan
doesn’t just apply to the food you eat—now you can veganize all
aspects of your life from beauty products to fashion to homeware. And
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with so many ethical, environmentally friendly products on the market
today, you no longer have to sacrifice style for sustainability. Vegan
Style offers a healthy dose of luxurious lifestyle inspiration for
people who want to live kindly, feel good, and look fabulous. With
insight and advice from today’s most creative and innovative vegan
fashion designers and influencers, discover how you can incorporate
more cruelty-free brands to your wardrobe while still looking great.
Plus, get some pointers from vegan experts on homeware, grooming
products for men, and plant-based places to travel. We’ve got your
entire vegan lifestyle covered!

Renegade Beauty
Skinside Out is the first book of its kind to deeply explain the
intricacies of our largest organ, skin, and how we can work with
nature to have the best skin of our lives! This is the mantra of selfconfessed skin nerd Robyn McAlpine. In over a decade of her extensive
career, she has gathered her expertise to bring you an enthusiastic,
modern, humorous and glowing perspective on matters of the skin. Her
life's mission is to fix peoples skin. We all know what skin is, but
do any of us realise just what skin does?Skinside Out is a book about
beauty and the science of how skin works. Skin doesn't lie; it
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reflects our overall health in unimaginable ways. Robyn explains how
we live our lives are manifestations of how our skin misbehaves, or
doesn't, and how the connection between our thoughts, stresses, diet,
gut health and environment affects the health of our skin.With the
knowledge Robyn shares in this book, you will feel empowered to make
healthy skin choices for life, with a new found love and appreciation
for the humble skin cell and the skin you are in. You'll laugh, you'll
learn, and your body will love you from the Skinside Out.

Why Raise Ugly Kids?
Successful Self-Dentistry
Aromatherapy for the Beauty Therapist is the first detailed book to
give professionals, student beauty therapists and aromatherapists
information on how to use essential oils and aromatherapy in beauty
care and beauty treatments. Covering material which is suitable for
students studying for formal qualifications in this area, Aromatherpay
for the Beauty Therapist is particularly relevant for Level 3 students
studying NVQs and equivalent courses. Listing the skin care properties
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of essential oils and the beautifying effects associated with them, as
well as showing how they can be used in practice, this book is full of
practical advice and information on how to maximise the use of
essential oils within the salon or clinic. Highly illustrated with
photographs and drawings, the book also includes step-by-steps of
professional facial treatments.

Clean Skin from Within
Katie Service has years of experience in the beauty industry, working
as the Editorial Beauty Director at Harrods and with world-famous
makeup artists such as Charlotte Tilbury, and top brands from Chanel
to Tom Ford. Here, she shares her secret tips and tricks, giving you
the low-down on which ingredients, products and procedures to adopt or
avoid, whatever your skin type or budget. Youll find advice on the
essentials of good skincare, morning routines, on-the-go products,
evening regimes, SOS skin repair tips and dermatological treatments.
Katie even decodes the ingredient lists and symbols on our beauty
products, featuring case studies of global best-sellers, from Weleda
Skin Food to Glossier Solution. Packed with first-hand insider
knowledge and advice from experts in the industry, The Beauty Brief
will have you thinking smarter and looking better.
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Yoga for Your Type
High Vibrational Beauty
Awakening Beauty
Harvard-trained theologian Meggan Watterson marched out of her church
at age ten. With little-girl clarity, she knew something tremendously
crucial was missingthe voices of women. Watterson became a theologian
and a pilgrim to the divine feminine to find the missing stories and
images of women's spiritual voices. She knew women's voices had never
been silenced, just buried. But what she truly sought was her own
spiritual voice inside her--the one veiled beneath years of selfdoubt. At a sacred site of the Black Madonna in Europe, Watterson had
a revelation that changed her. Rather than transcending the body,
denying or ignoring it, being spiritual for her meant accepting her
body as sacred. Only then, Watterson realized could she hear the voice
of unfaltering love inside her- the voice of her soul. With passion,
humor, and brutal honesty, Watterson draws on ancient stories and
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lesser-known texts of the divine feminine, like The Gospel of Mary
Magdalene, making them modern and accessible to reveal the spiritual
process she went through. She suggests that being spiritual is simply
about stripping down to the truth of who we really are. Through her
extensive work with women, Watterson found that she was not alone.
There are countless women who long for a spirituality that encourages
embodiment rather than denies it, that inspires them to abandon their
fears but never themselves, and to be led by the audacious and
fiercely loving voice of truth inside them. No matter where you rest
on the spectrum of spirituality; religious or secular, devout believer
or chronic doubter, freelance mystic or borderline agnostic, this
story is about the desire in all of us to want to shed everything that
holds us back. Reveal provides what religions have left out--the
spiritual voice of a woman who has claimed her body as sacred--a woman
who has found the divine insider her. In essence, this is a manual for
revealing your soul. "I have spent the majority of my life gathering
stories of the divine feminine. Each time before getting my masters
degrees in theology and divinity, I went on a pilgrimage to sacred
sites of the divine feminine throughout Europe. The first one was with
a group and the second was on my own The stories of the divine
feminine, of Christianity's Mary Magdalene, Catholicism's Black
Madonna, Hinduism's Kali ma, and Buddhism's Green Tara for example,
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allowed me to begin to see that I wasn't as much of a spiritual misfit
as I had thought. There was a red thread that became visible to me
that ran through so many of the world religions, especially through
their mystics, relating that the way to find the divine is to go
within. And, that our potential to be transformed by going inward is
exactly the same whether we are a man or a woman. The real barometer
of our spiritual potential is not our sex, but the commitment of our
desire to want to encounter the divine." Excerpt from Reveal

Ageless Beauty the French Way
"Stories, quotes, and poems elucidate the authors' presentation of
nine principles of success from the Success Ultra Now Personal
Optimization Program (SUNPOP) and Huna, the Hawaiian tradition of selfempowerment"--Provided by publisher.

Bobbi Brown Makeup Manual
Rethink conventional notions of beauty and wellness, abandon
established regimes and commercial products, and embrace your
“renegade” beauty In this essential full-color guide, Nadine Artemis
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introduces readers to the concept of "renegade" beauty—a practice of
doing less and allowing the elements and the life force of nature to
revive the body, skin, and soul so our natural radiance can shine
through. Anyone stuck in perpetual loops of new products, facials, and
dermatologist appointments will find answers as Artemis illuminates
the energizing elements of sun, fresh air, water, the earth, and
plants. This book is a comprehensive resource for anyone who wants to
simplify their self-care routine, take their health into their own
hands, and discover their own radiant beauty.

Palette
“Raw-food stylings of the uncook queen . . . perfect for anyone
interested in adding more raw, unprocessed, delicious, and healthy
meals to their life” (VegNews, “A Top Ten Vegan Cookbook”). Chef Ani
Phyo is back with Ani’s Raw Food Essentials, full of everything you
need to know to master the art of live food. Phyo shows you how to
whip up simple, fresh recipes using what you’ve already got in your
kitchen while also offering tips on dehydrating and more sophisticated
techniques. Looking for innovative meals that are healthy and
delicious? Phyo offers everything from classic comfort foods like
nachos and burgers to Reuben sandwiches and bacon, along with more
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gourmet dishes like risotto, angel hair pasta, and her “you-won’tbelieve-they’re-raw” desserts. Ani’s Raw Food Essentials once again
proves that you don’t have to sacrifice taste to reap the benefits of
raw foods, all while living a greener lifestyle. Recipes include:
Broccoli and Cheeze Quiche, Kalamata Olive Crostini, Cashew “Tofu” in
Miso Broth, Grilled Cheeze and Tomato Sandwiches, Cheeze Enchilada
with Ranchero and Mole Sauce, Pad Thai, Pesto Pizza, and many more.
“There are also sample menus for breakfast, lunch, picnics, dinner,
and “to go.” All in all, Ani’s Raw Food Essentials is an info-packed
book for anyone who wants to eat more raw food or just learn about the
benefits.”—The Veggie Table “If you’ve avoided raw cookbooks in the
past, this is a great starter title.”—Library Journal “Ani Phyo guides
readers through the fundamentals of raw food preparation in a simple
and user-friendly manner.”—VegDaily “The foods are raw but her
techniques are exceptionally polished.”—Copley News Service

Holistic Dental Care
This is the first book that details how to choose Yoga asanas (Yoga
poses) most appropriate for your unique body type according to the
five thousand year old system of Ayurvedic medicine. These two systems
of healing and energy management have long been regarded as effective
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methods of relieving stress, creating personal balance, eliminating
ailments, and relieving chronic pain. Yoga for Your Type presents a
fundamental understanding of both Yoga and Ayurveda and provides the
information needed for you to balance your energy and feel healthy.

The Beauty Brief
The Boho Manifesto
How does a piece of clothing end up in your wardrobe? Where does it
come from, and where does it go? This is not just a story about
manufacturing. This is a story about people, their livelihoods and
their life expectations. This is the story of globalisation. Made on
Earth follows the incredible journey of a red fleece manufactured in
Bangladesh. From the initial order through to shipping, recycling, and
eventually landfill, Made on Earth explores how one single item can
connect so many people's lives. Focusing not just on environmental but
ethical trading concerns, Made on Earth ultimately explains and
explores the concept of globalisation. Many hard-hitting topics are
covered, including factory workers being imprisoned in Chittagong for
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campaigning for better working conditions, the power of oil rich
countries such as the United Arab Emirates, and how the desire for
cheap goods in developed countries impacts on the working practices of
less developed nations. This book provides a fascinating, accessible
and extremely engaging introduction to the complex topic of
globalisation.

Renegade Beauty
font size="+1"'The beauty bible we've all been dreaming of'
BUSTLE/font size font size="+1"'Dedicated to women of colour, but one
that we all can learn from.' CAROLINE HIRONS/font size AS FEATURED IN
GLAMOUR, METRO, DAILY TELEGRAPH AND OBSERVER AN INDEPENDENT SELECTION
FOR AUTUMN 2019 A GRAZIA BEAUTY BOOK CLUB PICK 'This ground-breaking,
first-of-its-kind book is not only destined to become the beauty bible
for women of colour everywhere, it is also a significant, relevant and
influential voice in the conversation around inclusivity. Essential
reading' EDWARD ENNINFUL The idea for Palette came to Vogue
Contributing Beauty Editor Funmi Fetto after years of being asked by
friends, family and strangers on the street for advice on products
suitable for women of colour, who often find themselves excluded from
mainstream beauty coverage. Following on from her career in journalism
Page 19/34

How To Download eBook Renegade Beauty Reveal And Revive Your Natural
Radiance Beauty Secrets Solutions And Preparations
where she has extended the beauty conversation in publications such as
the Observer - for whom she writes a weekly column - and written in an
honest, elegant and engaging style, Fetto covers all the hair,
skincare, makeup and body products available today which really work
for women of colour. 'If anyone is going to decode beauty's most
inclusive and brilliant products, it should be Funmi. This woman
really knows her stuff and delivers it in such warm and chatty way.
It's a bit like going shopping with your very beauty savvy best friend
who happens to have a wicked sense of humour' LISA ELDRIDGE 'Warm,
witty and welcoming' GAL-DEM

Beauty Illustrated (Guided Sketchbook)
75 simple recipes for all-natural homemade beauty products Tired of
wondering exactly what went into her beauty products, holistic health
and wellness coach Jules Aron decided to make her own. Whipping up a
luxurious face mask using little more than honey, apricots, and
coconut oil, and an acne-fighting toner with cooling cucumber and
antioxidant-rich green tea, she knew without a doubt that no
preservatives or toxic chemicals were used. In Fresh & Pure, Aron
explains how to use fruit, flowers, herbs, and minerals to craft
healthy beauty products that promote radiant skin, strong nails, and
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shiny hair. With this helpful guide, readers will be able to pamper
themselves from head to toe with aromatic, forward-thinking potions
like charcoal soap, strawberry rose facial mist, pineapple sunflower
body scrub, and aloe and avocado hair conditioner.

The Sun and the "epidemic" of Melanoma
Explains how to insure children to have good posture, avoid tooth
decay, and develop pleasing appearances

The Moon Juice Cookbook
A decade ago, after suffering from life-threatening autoimmune
disorders, Hollywood actress Shiva Rose set out to discover a more
holistic way to natural health and beauty. Growing her own organic
herbs and flowers; mixing creams, lotions, and tonics; and following
Ayurvedic practices and creating mindful rituals, she has not only
healed her life but has also become a leader and entrepreneur in the
world of all-natural beauty and lifestyle. Whole Beauty is her radiant
next step, a practical, inspiring, stunningly beautiful guide to
following a whole beauty practice at home. Here is the recipe for
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Rose’s iconic rose hip facial serum, as well as 40 other recipes for
masks and exfoliants, hair-care products and detoxes, and even DIY
deodorant and toothpaste. She explains Ayurvedic practices, such as
dry brushing and oil pulling, and home-cleansing rituals, such as
smudging with burning sage; shares a dozen tonics, including Celestial
Nog and Summer Lover; and offers an entire chapter on the use of
essential oils, both on the body and in the home. From natural beauty
solutions like a Blushing Bride Chickpea Face Mask to showing how to
tap into the full force of female energy, Whole Beauty is a complete
guide to revitalizing your life.

Homemade Beauty
As seen on This Morning Straight-talking advice from the Skincare
Queen

Bobbi Brown Beauty from the Inside Out
This book promotes ancient Traditional Chinese Medicine healing wisdom
- healing the skin with natural synergy from body, mind and spirit.
Dr.Ping Zhang unlocks for the reader the ancient beauty secrets of
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Traditional Chinese Medicine, bringing the reader safe, all-natural
techniques for restoring a healthy inner balance that's reflected in a
smooth, youthful, vibrant face.

Reveal
This is the book that Bobbi Brown's fans have been waiting for: her
25-plus years of makeup styling experience distilled into one
complete, gorgeous book. Bobbi looks at everything from skincare
basics to every aspect of facial makeup--from how to find the right
color and type of foundation for any skin tone to how to apply every
detail of eye makeup (Brows, Eye Liner, Eye Shadow, and Eye Lashes) no
matter your eye color and shape. Of course there are never-before-seen
tips on blush, bronzer, lip liners, lipstick, etc. And Bobbi looks
beyond the face with informative chapters on "Hands and Feet" and
"Body Skin Care." Each chapter has thorough step-by-step basic
directions for makeup application and easy-to-follow photographs and
line drawings, along with Bobbi's expert, yet assuring, advice. Plus,
there's a groundbreaking section of the book that will be of special
interest to women who've wanted to know how makeup stylists do what
they do: the top beauty secrets only these artists know, essential
equipment to keep on hand, how to break into the business, and how to
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work with photographers and celebrities. Breathtaking photos of the
finished faces-from everyday looks to exotic runway style-along with
advice on putting it all together for every woman, make this a book
like no other. BOBBI BROWN'S MAKEUP MANUAL will be the only book any
woman will need to look absolutely fabulous.

A Dictionary of English Synonymes and Synonymous Or Parallel
Expressions
In The Interpretation of Cultures, the most original anthropologist of
his generation moved far beyond the traditional confines of his
discipline to develop an important new concept of culture. This
groundbreaking book, winner of the 1974 Sorokin Award of the American
Sociological Association, helped define for an entire generation of
anthropologists what their field is ultimately about.

Aromatherapy for the Beauty Therapist
Nadine Artemis invites us to rethink conventional notions of beauty
and wellness, to abandon established regimes and commercial products,
and to embrace orenegadeo beauty-a practice of doing less and allowing
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the elements and the life force of Nature to revive the body, skin,
and soul so that the natural radiance of our own beauty can shine
through. This engaging book explains how our ancestors lived deeply
rooted in and reliant on nature, though now we have lost our
connection with the elements that once sustained us. The author takes
us on a trip to the not too distant past when our lives were
integrated with nature, which furnished our health and beauty. She
exposes the philosophy that caused this shift and examines why and
when we withdrew from the natural world around us, and the devastating
health, emotional, and cultural problems that resulted. Along the way,
she reviews historical definitions of beauty from ancient Egypt to
Plato, the Renaissance and Enlightenment periods, and the Golden Mean.
Anyone stuck in perpetual loops of new products, facials, and
dermatologist appointments will find answers as Artemis introduces the
energizing elements of sun, fresh air, water, the earth, and plants.
She invites readers to ditch their regimes and simplify their routines
as she leads us on a joyful journey of cellular rejuvenation. Tackling
common beauty complaints, she offers practical botanical, microbial,
and dietary suggestions to rejuvenate the cells, reenergize health,
and allow beauty to bloom. She draws on current nutrition research to
advise us about which foods are health sustaining and which should be
avoided. As we shift toward chemical free and environmentally safe
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self-care products, this book is a comprehensive guide for anyone who
wants to simplify their self-care routine, discover their own radiant
beauty, and take their health into their own hands.

Skinside Out
"From three generations of French beauty experts, Ageless Beauty the
French Way is the ultimate book of tips, products, practices and
French beauty secrets in ten categories such as Hair, Skin, Makeup,
Sleep, and Perfume"--Provided by publisher.

Missing Witches
This comprehensive sourcebook combines evidence-based insights from
more than 1,000 studies from cannabinoid and consciousness research to
present a convincing case for the powerful healing effects of medical
marijuana on over 100 chronic symptoms and diseases. Written by a
former paramedic with a PhD in alternative healthcare, this in-depth
reference shows that the subtle shifts in awareness commonly observed
in cannabis-using patients vastly contribute to these compounds'
therapeutic potential. The Cannabis Health Index is organized into
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condition-specific chapters, with eye-catching ratings of cannabis
efficacy for each symptom, along with recommendations for use, and
sidebars that suggest related mindfulness-based practices that enhance
the body's own ability to heal. Organized alphabetically from aging to
wound care, with sections on a variety of conditions including
infections, cancer, cardiovascular health, eye diseases, inflammatory
diseases, neurological diseases, and much more, the Index reveals that
the huge body of scientific studies focused on cannabis is a
tremendously under-utilized repository of knowledge. In synthesizing
the findings of these studies, Blesching brings clarity to the process
of making informed decisions about cannabis as a valid treatment.
Informative, user-friendly, and practical, The Cannabis Health Index
presents striking evidence that cannabis is remarkable safe and
effective when used within the proper therapeutic window, especially
compared with the risks of managing chronic symptoms with
pharmaceuticals.

An Atlas of Natural Beauty
A comprehensive guide to natural, do-it-yourself oral care, Holistic
Dental Care introduces simple, at-home dental procedures that anyone
can do. Highlighted with fifty-three full-color photos and
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illustrations, this book offers dental self-care strategies and
practices that get to the core of the problems in our
mouths--preventing issues from taking root and gently restoring dental
health. Based on a "whole body approach" to oral care, Holistic Dental
Care addresses the limits of the traditional approach that treats only
the symptoms and not the source of body imbalances. Taking readers on
a tour of the ecology of the mouth, dental health expert and author
Nadine Artemis describes the physiology of the teeth and the sources
of bacteria and decay. Revealing the truth about the artificial
chemicals in many toothpastes and mouthwashes, Artemis also discusses
the harmful effects of mercury fillings and the much safer ceramic
filling options that are available. Covering topics that include
healthy nutrition, oral care for children, and the benefits of
botanical substances and plant extracts for maintaining oral health,
Artemis introduces a comprehensive eight-step self-dentistry protocol
that offers an effective way to prevent decay, illness, acidic saliva,
plaque build-up, gum bleeding, inflammation, and more.

Slow Beauty
Celebrity trainer and goop expert Lauren Roxburgh's program that uses
pelvic floor strength to release stress, strengthen the body, and
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treat the physical and mental origins of tension. Located at our root,
all energy and strength flow up from the pelvic floor. Our pelvic
floor determines how strong our core is, how we handle stress, and how
much energy reaches the rest of our body. In other words, without
addressing the health of our pelvic floor, we are all missing out on a
powerful key component of our overall physical, emotional, and
spiritual health. The Power Source will give readers a deep
understanding of how to cultivate this strength in their bodies and in
their lives by following a holistic, multi-sensory program that works
from the pelvic floor up. The Power Source shows how and why our
pelvic floor is so important from a variety of different perspectives,
ranging from purely physical body mechanics to how it impacts our
nervous system to how it is the seat of all life force energy.
Roxburgh demonstrates how it relates to the other areas of our body
(or, as she calls them, "containers"), both physically and
energetically. And, most importantly, she shares a program for how
readers can align their bodies and their lives by adopting an entirely
new and more powerful definition of "strength."

The Cannabis Health Index
SpaRitual founder Shel Pink's Slow Beauty is all about carving a few
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moments out of each day to practice the kind of mindful self-care and
wellness that makes us glow. Slow Beauty works because it's a
lifestyle, not a quick fix. It provides inspiration, support, and
tools for working from within toward looking and feeling healthier and
more joyful than ever. In this book you'll find: Ideas on beauty with
substance from around the world; Rituals such as finding and designing
your own sanctuary, breathing exercises, meditation, and deepening
relationships (and inner strength) through women's gatherings; Recipes
for teas, soups, juices, smoothies, scrubs, body oils, and even how to
create your own mantra; How to incorporate these practices into daily
life in the best way for you. Filled with inspirational images and a
message that's sustainable for a lifetime, Slow Beauty will harness
the power within every woman to physically, mentally, and spiritually
nourish their bodies from the inside out.

Made on Earth
Beauty is Wellness. Wellness is Beauty. Kerrilynn Pamer and Cindy
DiPrima Morisse, founders of CAP Beauty, the all-natural beauty site
and store, want to share their deep knowledge of the benefits of
natural beauty, foods, and mindfulness techniques with you. Natural
beauty is about making choices that create true radiance from the
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foods we eat to the way we move to how we care for ourselves and our
planet. You’ve already purified your meals, workouts, and bodies by
returning to clean naturals. Now it’s time to align your beauty
routine with the other wellness practices you follow. What we put on
our skin is easily as important as what we put in our mouths. But
natural beauty is about much more than just products. Through
routines, recipes, and rituals, High Vibrational Beauty addresses
beauty from the inside out and vibrancy from the outside in. Divided
into seasons and focused on self-care and rejuvenation, High
Vibrational Beauty combines mantras, meditations, natural skin care
regimens, and more than 100 plant-based recipes to help you achieve
radical radiance. This is the only guidebook you need to create true
and lasting beauty for the mind, body, and soul.

Amazing Grace
Bestselling author and world-famous makeup artist Bobbi Brown reveals
her secrets to radiant beauty in this gorgeous lifestyle guide.
Featuring the best beauty food recipes, fitness tailoring,
recommendations on nutrients, and restorative yoga and mindfulness,
Bobbi lays the foundation for beauty from within. Building on her
lifelong philosophies, she provides essential skincare routines, cool
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makeup techniques, the latest cutting-edge beauty treatments, and
stunning makeovers to complement that inner glow. Full of inspiring
photographs and illuminating contributions from experts in a range of
wellness fields, Beauty from the Inside Out is the go-to manual for
beautiful confidence for life.
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